
WE ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO
WELCOMING THE WHOLE SCHOOL

COMMUNITY TO ST BARTHOLOMEW’S
CHURCH FOR OUR SCHOOL CAROL

SERVICE ON FRIDAY 20TH DECEMBER
AT 1.30PM.

WE ARE ALSO EXCITED TO HOLD OUR
CHRISTINGLE EARLY NEXT YEAR,

WHICH WILL BE TAKING PLACE ON
FRIDAY JANUARY 31ST AT 1.30PM.

SEE YOU ALL SOON, 
 

REV RICH TOWNEND, PUPILS AND
STAFF OF WHITTINGHAM COF E

PRIMARY SCHOOL. 


